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SUMMARY OF TENDER SUBMISSIONS 
 

Respondent & 
Description of 

Response 

Is it 
Compliant? 
Yes or No 

Comment Against Criteria 

Evaluation 
Score Price Rank 

Capacity 
Demonstrated 
Experience in 

Completing Similar 
Projects 

Demonstrated 
Understanding of 

the Required Tasks 

Social and 
economic 

effects on the 
local community 

Midland Brick 
Company Pty Ltd 

Yes 
 

Founded in 1945, it was 
acquired by Boral Ltd in 
1990.  Midland Brick 
operates the largest 
production plant (on a 
single site) in the world.  
Its Middle Swan WA 
site covers 119 
hectares and has a 
weekly production 
capacity of 7.7 million 
bricks equivalents.  It 
has typical stock levels 
of approx. 50 million 
bricks and pavers – a 
proportion of these 
pavers are allocated 
towards meeting on-
going requirements of 
Government Supply 
Contracts.  It has an 
accredited QMS to 
ISO9001.  NATA 
registered and conducts 
on-site testing of current 
production to ensure 
consistent quality is 
maintained.  It has a 
OH&S Policy in place 

It has extensive 
experience working 
closely with local and 
regional councils.  The 
company has been 
supplying pavers on 
local government 
contracts for many 
decades.  Major projects 
undertaken recently 
include medians and 
footpaths for the Main 
Roads Dept, Albany Hwy 
Redevelopment and 
extensive ongoing works 
for Landcorp throughout 
the Joondalup City 
Centre development 
project.  Midland Brick 
has also been supplying 
pavers to the Town of 
Vincent since 1997.  
Recent similar and on-
going projects include 
supply of pavers for the 
Town of Vincent, the City 
of Wanneroo and the 
City of Joondalup. 

It has demonstrated 
sound understanding 
of the required tasks.  
The company has 
been supplying pavers 
for many years on 
Local and State 
Government 
Contracts.  It offers 
after sales service with 
regular on site 
representation during 
construction period, 
regular follow up visits 
to monitor the 
continuing 
performance of its 
products and provide 
appropriate feedback. 

It is a WA supplier 
located in Middle 
Swan, WA.  The 
company has 
grown to be WA’s 
market leader and 
major producer of 
quality clay face, 
utility bricks and 
paving for 
domestic, industrial 
and commercial 
applications. 

86% $306,277 1 

All requirements 
have been met 

 


